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Mr. D. J. Bukowski
Box 698 Rt. 4
Harrisburg, PA 17112

Dear Mr. Bukowski:

Thank you for your kind letter of encouragement.

The efforts of a very large number of people in the
NRC, the State of Pennsylvania, other Federal and
State agencies and industry organizations have been
collectively applied in improving the conditions
herg.at the site.

On behalf of the entire NRC staf f I appreciate your
support and good wishes.

Sincerely,

_

Harold R. Denton, Director
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor

Regulation
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